
 

 

   

 

 

 

 

Product Change Notification 
PCN Number: 2018/001                                               PCN Date: 05/04/2018 

 
Subject: Concerns GZT../GZM.. sockets 
Products Affected: GZT../GZM.. sockets 
 

PLEASE FORWARD THIS PCN TO ENGINEERS RESPONSIBLE FOR THIS PRODUCT 
  

The described change concerns the whole family of GZT2, GZT3, GZT4, GZT80, GZT92 and GZM: 
GZM2, GZM3, GZM4, GZM80 and GZM92 sockets. 
 Instead of tampon printing we introduce laser printing. We will withdraw the use of 
environmentally harmful paints used by tamponisers in favour of modern, ecological and very durable laser 
printing. The new devices provide excellent marking quality thanks to the use of a modern fiber laser (fibre 
laser) with a wavelength of 532 nm. 
 

 
 
The grey sockets will be printed with a dark grey laser. 

 
The black sockets will be light brown laser printed. 
 
Time schedule: 
The production on new printing devices will begin at the end of the second quarter and in the third quarter 
of 2018 all the sockets in the indicated family will be laser marked.  
  


